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T
he December meeting was held on December 8th, 2011 at 7pm in the Conservatory. There 

were 23 members present at this meeting.  AnnMarie read the club’s fi nancial report for the 

month of December.  A motion was passed to pay Bill Castimore for his purchase of the club’s 

Hercules 15HP engine.  There was a discussion about having tractor shows at both Tractor Supply 

venues- the one in Sussex and the one in Blairstown.  The date will be deter-

mined sometime in the spring of 2012.   Brad Swistack won the 50/50 raffl e. There 

was a tool set auctioned off-the high bidders were Blace, Jeff, and Tim. Majority of 

the meeting was setting up for the Club Christmas Party that was held on Decem-

ber 16th, 2011. [See page 2 and 3 for pictures of the Christmas Party]  The meeting 

was adjourned at 8:30pm.  

REMINDER: 2012 DUES ARE DUE

Santa Sighting!!
Santa was sited on Rt 517 S.

Can you guess the make and model of his tractor?



2011 Christmas Party!
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MARKETPLACE
WANTED:  14.9 x 24 used tire  CONTACT: Ken Reuter, 973-670-1646

FOR SALE: International Cub Cadet 102; repainted, just needs wire harness.  $400 CONTACT: Paul 
Curcio, 33 Central School Rd., Wantage NJ 07461, 201-835-5924, PaulF350@yahoo.com

WANTED:  Backhoes-Compact Tractors-Mini Excavators-Skid Steer Loaders-Cletrac & Oliver 
Crawlers-Farm Tractors-Small Dozers… in any condition. “Top $ Paid”  CONTACT: Robert 
Norman, 845-858-8242

WANTED:  3-Point hitch conversion for Farmall “H”  
CONTACT: Rich Magera, 973-948-6625

FOR SALE: Steam bent ash hardwood walking plow handles;
high quality straight grain. $30 per pair. 
CONTACT: Bruce Mitchell, 973-702-1012

FOR SALE: Premier Designs jewelry or host jewelry trunk show. Donations to NJAE&MC from 
sales. 
CONTACT: AnnMarie Adams, 973-946-1726, AnnMarieBAdams@aol.com

WANTED: Old, odd or unusual spark plugs wanted by collector. Will buy or trade.
CONTACT: Joe Cook, 66 Central School Road, Wantage, NJ 07461 Phone: 973-973-875-9733  
E-Mail: joe.ignitor@gmail.com 

WANTED: Good hood & good fenders for Ford 8N (I have bent ones)
CONTACT: Jim Dunlap, 973-219-9694

FOR SALE: 2 ea. 154 International Harvester Low Boys; one ran 3 yrs ago when shut down, under 
tarp, has Woods 59 inch belly mower. 2nd tractor running, needs brake work, has rear mount 3 
point hitch with hammer type mower attachment. Both with long personal ownership. For sale or 
trade for older Cub Low Boy with plow and/or attachments, or 8/9N Ford.

CONTACT: Charles Germershausen at cgermershausen@hotmail.com or call cell 1-973-214-5968. 
Tractors located in Florham Park, NJ.

WANTED: Spare parts for 1917 Fairbank/Morse hit & miss engine. Ford Golden Jubilee steering 
wheel CONTACT: Charles Germershausen at
cgermershausen@hotmail.com or call cell 1-973-214-5968.

FOR SALE: 2 Goodyear 16.9 x 24 6 ply Industrial Sure Grip Tractor/Backhoe tires. Approx 40% 
tread. Good condition, great for spares. (These tires are $800 each when new) Asking $125 each 
or willing to trade for decent 11.2 x 28 tractor tires for Ford 2N. CONTACT: John at 973-919-0369

WANTED: Parts for International M Hit or Miss Engine. Piston, sleeve, etc. needed, all parts 
considered.  CONTACT: John at 973-919-0369

FOR SALE: Air Powered Press and Brake - $300.00, Air Powered Transfer Pump - $200.00
CONTACT: Don DoNofrio - 973-627-3706

UPCOMING EVENTS  

NEXT MEETING
JANUARY 12th, 2012 @ 7PM

at the Administration Building
at the Fairgrounds

SWAP MEET
TBD

On behalf of the Club offi cers- Happy New Year!  In order for the newsletter to 

be more interesting and lively, we your editors, would like to extend an open 

invitation to anyone in the club who is working on a project or who has something that is interesting to them 

to email us Christina Francisco Franciscoc@centenarycollege.edu or Tiffany Redding tredding55@yahoo.com 

your story!  If you would like us to come interview you-We CAN DO THAT TOO! If you enjoyed 

the newsletter these past few months-We need your help to keep it as interesting and fun as it 

was!  Contact us or talk to us at the meetings! You can’t miss us-we’re the 

only ladies- besides AnnMarie -who attend the meetings. 

We wish you and your family a very Happy and Healthy 2012-look forward to seeing you in 

the New year!!

Sincerely Your Editors,

Christina Francisco & Tiffany Redding

ATTENTION MEN:
Valentine’s Day is just around 

the corner!!! Have you thought 

about what you are going to get 

the little mrs.?! 

AnnMarie has beautiful jewelry 

available to purchase! (she 

also gift wraps it too!) Contact 

AnnMarie at the next meeting if 

you are interested!!!


